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From: Jeannine Fortin <jeaforlO@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 7:37 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Rooftop solar

I am a RI voter consumer and activist. I am proud that I am standing up for our future. The earths future!! Please allow
the citizens of New Hampshire the ability to procure their choice of solar energy. The sun is free. It will help to offset the
terrible disgusting pollution that these energy companies are producing. You need to stand up and fight against the
filthy and I do mean filthy rich companies that condemn our future. Just take a look at the recent presidential election
and you will realize the majority ofthe people have spoken!! No more stepping on the hard working people of the
USA!!! Thank you Jeannine Fortin Pascoag RI

Sent from my iPhone
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